TEXAS STATE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN

DENTON, TEXAS

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION

October 31, 1939

Dr. F.G. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Fog" Allen:

Thank you again for a splendid visit to your campus this past week-end. My group of teachers and students join me in expressing appreciation for an experience which was professionally stimulating and socially delightful. We enjoyed every minute of our sojourn and are looking forward to that promised visit from you and your colleagues and students to our own campus here.

Best wishes for your continued success and happiness in your work at Kansas University.

Most cordially,

Anne Schley Duggan

Director

ASD:gp